
From: Gus B. Bauman
To: MCP-Chair; Stern, Tanya
Subject: FW: State Sen. Kramer"s Attack Legislation on the MNCPPC
Date: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 10:37:46 AM
Importance: High

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Exercise caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or
responding.

To Planning Board Members, Planning Department Director and MNCPPC Staff:

Gus Bauman

From: Gus B. Bauman <GBauman@bdlaw.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 10:21 AM
To: senate@montgomerycountydelegation.com; house@montgomerycountydelegation.com;
county.council@montgomerycountymd.gov
Cc: Nancy Floreen <nancyfloreen@gmail.com>; Pat Baptiste <patsbaptiste@gmail.com>;
marc.elrich@montgomerycountymd.gov; marlene.michaelson@montgomerycountymd.gov;
pamela.dunn@montgomerycountymd.gov
Subject: State Sen. Kramer's Attack Legislation on the MNCPPC
Importance: High

Dear State and County Legislators: 

If the people of Montgomery County wish to blow up venerable State law to suddenly make County
land use policies (including zoning) a strictly political affair, then, by all means, do what County
Executive Elrich and State Senator Kramer are seeking.

And if the people of the County wish to largely strip the County Council of its land use powers and
hand them over to the County Executive, then, by all means, do what Mr. Elrich and Mr. Kramer are
seeking.

And if the people of Montgomery County further wish to eviscerate the largely apolitical, bipartisan
independence of the Maryland-National Capital Park & Planning Commission and its Montgomery
County Planning Board and professional Planning Department, then, by all means, do what Mr. Elrich
and Mr. Kramer are seeking.

Respectfully,

Gus Bauman
Silver Spring
Former Chairman, MNCPPC
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Nancy Floreen
Potomac
Former At Large Member, Montgomery County Council
Former Vice Chair, MNCPPC
 
Patricia Baptiste
Chevy Chase
Former Commissioner, MNCPPC
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gus B. Bauman
Of Counsel
 

 
1900 N Street, NW  Suite 100 ~ Washington, DC 20036 ~ bdlaw.com
O +1.202.789.6013 ~ GBauman@bdlaw.com
 
CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT: This electronic message contains information from the law firm of
Beveridge & Diamond, P.C. and may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended solely for the
use of the individual(s) or entity(ies) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any
disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you have received
this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by telephone at +1.202.789.6000 or by e-mail reply and
delete this message. Thank you.
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